
 
 

 
 

Merry Christmas from the Byrne Family! 
This past year has been a blessed time.  The picture of the village 
above is a tradition that Joyce sets up most years in our kitchen 
area.  It is a reminder to our family of the peaceful presence of 
Christ in our lives and the traditions of love and grace that pass 
from generation to generation.  Most of the pieces from the village 
set came from Joyce’s mother. 

 
We are so thankful for each member of the family and for the 
treasured times we have together – like at this windswept platform 
at Niagara Falls in August.  The Lord is good and His steadfast 
love endures forever!  May His peace be yours!  

 

--David & Joyce Byrne 


